
Adelphia 
B u s I N E s s So L u T I  o N s 

August 13, 1999 

Blanca S. Bayo, Director 
Division of Records and Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Gerald Gunter Building 
Tallahassee, Florida 32399-0850 

Re: Hyperion Communications of Florida, LLC’s Response to the Florida PSC’s 1999 ALEC 
Data Reauest. 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Please accept for filing on behalf of Hyperion Communications of Florida, LLC (“Hyperion”) the 
enclosed response to the Florida PSC’s 1999 ALEC Data Request. Hyperion is claiming that the 
enclosed materials are “cullfidential andproprietary” under Section 364.1 83 (1)’ F.S. and that 
the same be kept under seal. As per your staffs request, I have highlighted those parts that 
Hyperion is claiming to be confidential and proprietary. I have also enclosed two (2) copies of a 
redacted version, whereby, the confidential material has been “blacked-out”. 

Please evidence acceptance of this filing by time stamping the enclosed extra cover sheet and 
returning the same in the enclosed envelope. Thank you for your cooperation. Please call me 
should you have any questions, I can be reached at (412) 220-5079. 

Sincerely, 
This document has been Dlaced in confidential 
storage pending advice on handling from OPR 
staff. 

Dave Sutherland 

CC: John Rogers 
Brian Sidella 
Todd Bishop 

John Glicksman 

DDI Plaza Two Phone 412-221-1888 
500 Thomas Street. Suite 400 Fax 412-221-6642 
Bridgeville. PA 1501 7-2838 


